Town of Spangle

Date: 2/12/24

To: Department of Ecology,
Operation And Maintenance Manual Review Confirmation.

The Town of Spangle has reviewed the operation and maintenance
manual and no new changes have been made to the system at this time.

Thank you,

Logan Billington
Public Works Director
Cell: (509) 981-5331
Office: (509) 245-3260




